
ASSEMBLY FROM CALA HOMES 

 

This week we had a visit from Ollie at Cala Homes. Ollie gave a fun and 

engaging assembly to the children to talk about the dangers of playing 

on building sites. 

 

Teaching children to be safe and to think of the safety of others in 

and around school is core to Winklebury’s ethos and Ollie’s assembly 

was an extension of that, getting children to think about being out and 

about in the wider community and especially  when visiting new home 

developments. 

 

Ollie engaged the children with a brief history of homes before talking 

specifically about new builds and the dangers associated with home 

building for both adults and children.  This resonated with many 

children who have family members in different trades. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


